Schedulers Report for the RMLL

Last February seems so very long ago. I would say the scheduling with a few minor
problems went well; some of the things that I think will help make a better schedule are
having consistent paperwork from club to club.

And procedures for game changes after the schedule is done.

Some of the issues that should be looked at are scheduling days. If a league says that
game days are Tuesday, Thursday, Friday, Saturday and Sunday teams should make their
best effort to have an arena available for the majority of those dates in the season.

When they are not used they can be used for practices or given back.

Co-operation with the minor Associations so that during minor league playoffs so that we
have more efficient use of officials.





